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20 October 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
SJSF Open Evening 
It was lovely to see so many of you at the SJSF Open Evening yesterday; we hope that you found the 
event informative and that you and your child were able to start exploring their post-16 options. If you were 
unable to attend, you will find links below to the slides and transcripts from the Introductory Presentations, 
and please be reassured that there is a wealth of information on the SJSF website including virtual tours of 
each school site, subject information and other aspects of Sixth Form. An online version of the prospectus 
is available on the website, but we also have hard copies ready for those who were unable to attend. These 
will be given out by Form Tutors or can be collected from the Sixth Form Office when students are next in 
school. 
 
The link to the SJSF website is here: Home | Sleaford Joint Sixth Form (sleafordjsf.org). 
There are a lot of talks about Sixth Form in general, as well as subject-specific presentations. Please see 
this link for the general information: Welcome to Sleaford Joint Sixth Form | Sleaford Joint Sixth Form 
(sleafordjsf.org) and here for subject-specific information: Virtual Subject Briefings | Sleaford Joint Sixth 
Form (sleafordjsf.org). 
 
Next Steps 
The deadline for completed applications to SJSF is Friday 17 November. Although choices are not set in 
stone at this point, we use the information to build our Sixth Form option blocks, so that we can endeavour 
to meet student demand for different courses. Students should return their completed application form to 
either the Sixth Form Office, or hand to their form tutors. 
 
Further Guidance 
Students are in the process of having 1:1 Careers meetings where they can explore their options further, 
and all students will have a 1:1 counselling meeting with a member of the Sixth Form team after Christmas. 
At this meeting we can discuss the application and their options to ensure they have made the most 
appropriate choices for them to achieve their potential. 
If you feel you need further advice before completing the application, then please do let us know and we 
will answer any questions you may have.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 

  

 
 

Mr R Smith       Miss S Chant   
Head of Sixth Form (CGS)     Head of Sixth Form (KSHS) 
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